
 
 
Taunton Deane Borough Council 
 
Corporate Governance Committee - 10 December 2012 
 
External Audit Fees 2012/2013 
 
Report of the Strategic Director (Shirlene Adam) 
This matter is the responsibility of the Leader of the Council, Cllr John Williams 
 
 
Executive Summary 
This report shares the fee position for external audit services for 2012/2013.   
 
 
1. Background 
1.1 The external audit function for Taunton Deane transferred from the 

Audit Commission to Grant Thornton recently.  This change was part of 
a national programme of “outsourcing” the external audit work – and 
has resulted in significant savings for all local authorities. 

 
1.2 The attached letter provides details of the final agreed fee, and sets out 

the team that will be leading on the Taunton Deane work and the 
timescales for their reporting. 

 
2. Financial Issues / Comments 
2.1 The indicative audit fee shows a reduction of 40% (approx £45k) on 

current year which is welcomed.  This has been reflected in the 
Councils draft budget position for 2013/14.   

 
3. Legal Comments 
3.1 There are no legal implications from this report. 
 
4. Links to Corporate Aims 
4.1 No direct implications. 
 
5. Environmental and Community Safety Implications 
5.1 No direct implications. 
 
6. Equalties Impact 
6.1 There are no implications arising from this fee reduction. 
 
7. Risk Management 
7.1 Any risks identified will feed in to the corporate risk management 

process. 
 
8. Partnership Implications 
8.1 No implications. 



 
 
 
9. Recommendation 
9.1 Members are requested to note the Grant Thornton Audit Fee Letter for 

2012/13. 
 
 
 
Contact Officers: 
 
Shirlene Adam 
Strategic Director 
01823 356310 
 
s.adam@tauntondeane.gov.uk 
 

Maggie Hammond 
Strategic Finance Officer 
01823 358698 
 
m.hammond@tauntondeane.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 












